
 

COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION  

Board Meeting 
14 September 2022 

 

The CCHCA Board met virtually on 14 September 2022.  President Judy Fraser 
called the meeting to order at 7 pm.  There was discussion about when to have 
the next meeting.  Possibilities are November 3 or 9. 
 
Treasurer Toby Sorenson presented her report.  As of 14 February 2022, CCHCA 
had Cash on Hand of $9,478.22.  A motion to accept the report was made by Elva 
Card, seconded by Hildie Carney.  The motion passed. 
 
There was discussion of raising annual dues to $20.  Elva Card proposed a motion 
to raise the dues, Hildie Carney seconded it.  The motion passed.  The $20 dues 
will go into effect on 1 January 2023.  For the rest of the year dues will stay at 
$15, as stated in the last Newsletter. 
 
Block Captain Dara Aldridge reported that while most slots are filled, there is still 
one vacancy that needs to be filled. 
 
Publications Director Katie Lynch discussed the Newsletter and ads in the 
Newsletter. 
 
Katy Johnson, Social Media Director, discussed coming social events.  There will 
be a Meet and Greet at the Commons for candidates for Mayor and City Council 
from 4 to 5:30 pm on Sunday, 16 October.   
 
Joyce Skoglund, Chairperson for Community Appearance, discussed plans for the 
Commons.  There will be a cleanup on 1 October 2022.  The Seasonal Home 
Lighting Competition will be held again this year in December. 
 
Dan Gonzalez, a Country Club Hills resident, has asked for help with a project to 
connect young people with older folks in need of help.  Actually, he called in to 
the meeting and explained his project.  He is part of a group called People of 



Praise.  Their youth group would like to do service projects to help elderly folks.  
His request was discussed, but no action was taken at this time. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:41 pm. 
 
Elva Card, 
Secretary 

 

 


